
December 2, 2013 

Greenbush Township Board Meeting 

 

The regular meeting of the Greenbush Township Board was held the 2nd of 

December 2013 at 7:00PM.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Jim 

Jorae and the Pledge of Allegiance followed.  Julie Havens, Treasurer, was absent. 

 

Bill Dershem made a motion to accept the agenda with the addition of gravel 

needed at Station 5.  Dan Jorae supported and the motion carried. 

 

Minutes from the last board meeting were read.  Bill Dershem made a motion to 

accept the minutes as read and to correct the minutes from the October 7, 2013 

meeting to reflect a motion by Bill Dershem and supported by Julie Havens to 

adopt a Greenbush Township Building Use Policy and set the rental fee at $75, 

Dan Jorae supported and the motion carried. 

Public comment came from Jean Bradley and Mike Zigler. 

 

Assessor Beth Botke shared information about the new property tax exemption for 

veterans and information about correction of the deficiencies as stated in the Audit 

of Minimum Assessing Requirements. 

 

Jim Jorae made a motion to appoint Kevin Kirk to the Board of Review, Bill 

Dershem second it; carried.  This appointment is necessary due to the resignation 

of Jim Kurncz. 

 

Bernadette Hayes made a motion to purchase one load of 22A gravel for the 

driveway at CAFR Station 5, located at Uncle John’s Cider Mill, not to exceed 

$700, Bill Dershem second the motion; carried.  John Beck is to spread and finish 

the gravel.   

 

At 7:47pm, Dan Jorae made a motion to adjourn, Bill Dershem supported, the 

motion carried. 

  

 

___________________________   _____________________________ 

Jim Jorae, Supervisor    Bernadette Hayes, Clerk 


